
 

Dear Applicant 
 
Disability, Neurodiverse Condition (including Autism, ADHD, Dyscalculia, Dyslexia, 
Dyspraxia, or Developmental Coordination Disorder (DCD)), mental health condition 

or long-term health condition - Request for adjustments  

 
Thank you for your application to the University of Cambridge.   
 
We wish to ensure that, wherever possible, if you have any disability, neurodiverse condition, 

mental health condition or long-term health condition we make appropriate adjustments if you 

are invited for interview. We also wish to ensure that your interviewers are aware of any 
information that may be relevant in the context of your interview, Cambridge College registered 
written assessment or pre-interview reading/written tasks.  
 

If you have a disability, neurodiverse condition, mental health condition or long-term health 
condition please return this form by no later than 29 October 2024. We are aware that some 
prospective applicants are reluctant to disclose a disability but we would like to reassure you 
that the disclosure of a disability will in no way adversely affect the assessment of your 
application.  
 
If a completed form is not received, then the College will assume that you do not require any 
adjustments if invited for interview and none will be made, similarly if a completed form is 
returned after the deadline, then the College cannot guarantee that it will be possible to make 
the required adjustments in the time available before interview.    
 
Please have the information provided within the form confirmed by your teacher/tutor or 
another relevant member of staff at your school/college/university (or other appropriate 
specialist if you are no longer in education) and provide the appropriate evidence as requested.  
If you have a neurodiverse condition, please do NOT send a full Educational Psychologist report 
at this stage unless there is particular reference to the support you require that will help the 
College make appropriate adjustments to its assessment and selection procedures.  
 
If you have any queries please contact the College Admissions Office. We look forward to 
hearing from you. 







 


